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Administrators Desk 
I have been with you for the past 6 weeks 
as the Interim Administrator. It has been a 
great opportunity for me to be here with 
so many hard‐working, caring, individuals. 
It has been refreshing to see the close‐knit 
community that really lives the CCR motto 
‘Committed, Caring, Responsive’. It has 
been my pleasure to meet you and make 
lasting friendships in the Lee County area.  
I will be transitioning back to our sister 
center, Potomac Falls Health and Rehab, in 
early February, resuming my role as 
Assistant Administrator. I hope that my 
time here has had as good an impact on all 
of you as it has on myself. I am confident 
that Lee will continue to be a center for 
excellence and strive to be the best.  
I thank each one of you for being so 
welcoming and I have enjoyed your 
southern hospitality. I know I will return to 
my position as a better person and 
Administrator from the experiences I have 
had the past weeks.  
I appreciate all of you and wish only the 
best for the future at Lee! 
                                                - Andrew 
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Resident	Birthdays	 	 	 	 Staff	Birthdays
	
Patty	Rasnic	 				6	 	Betty	Doyle	 18	 Sheila	Sturgill	 4	 	Kristie	Blanken	 		19	
Ruth	Pennington				7	 	Tincie	Ely	 	 23	 Mary	Russell	 4	 	Mary	Stapleton	 		19	
Liz	Barber	 	 			10	 	Emily	Scott	 23	 Jessica	Ledford	 5	 	Hannah	Farmer			20	
Ruth	Myers	 			12	 Nancy	Russell	 24	 Allyson	Clouse	 6	 	Brenda	Parsons			28	 	
Mildred	Baldwin				13	 	J.C.	Parsons	 26	 Whitney	Fee			 15	 	
Lucy	Hansel	 			15	 	 	 	 	 Doris	Bishop	 16	
	 	 	 	 	 	

Service	Excellence	News	–		
Our	2015	Service	Excellence	
Workshops	have	been	a	huge	success.	
There	has	been	much	positive	feedback	
as	a	result	of	the	workshops.	We	have	
had	17	employees	state	they	are	
interested	in	becoming	Service	
Excellence	Advisors	in	the	coming	year.		
The	Service	Excellence	Team	has	many	
special	events	and	projects	slated	for	
the	year.	We	will	celebrate	Spirit	Week,	
outings	and	other	fun	projects	to	keep	
Service	Excellence	in	the	forefront	for	
our	staff.		

Ashley	Jones,	RN	–	CPC	
Vanessa	Hammonds,	SSD	‐	CPC	

Share	Your	Favorite	Recipes
The	staff	at	Lee	Health	and	Rehab.	are	currently	collecting	favorite	recipes	
from	their	patients,	residents,	families,	staff	and	volunteers.	Please	submit	

your	recipe,	either	typed	or	neatly	printed,	along	with	your	name	to	
Heather	Collier	or		Lisa	Burgan	before	March	1,	to	ensure	inclusion.		
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Misty	McCowan
Introducing	Misty	McCowan	our	new	
Social	Services	assistant.	Misty	lives	
in	Woodway,	with	her	husband	Tom	
and	three	dogs.	She	has	a	daughter,	
Morgan,	currently	serving	in	the	U.S.	
Navy	at	Norfolk.	Her	other	daughter,	
Baylei	is	a	student	at	King	University.	
Misty	enjoys	coming	to	visit	her	
grandmother,	who	is	a	resident	here	
at	Lee.	In	her	leisure	time,	you	may	
find	Misty	out	walking,	fishing	or	
swimming.		
We	extend	a	warm	welcome	to	Misty	 		
																		from	TEAM	LEE	!	

	

Health	Talks	
	
February	25	–	Coronary	Artery	Disease:	Causes,	Symptoms	
																													and	Treatments	

																					Dr.	John	S.	Litton,	Jr.,	Medical	Director	of	LHRC												
																					5:30pm	–	6:30pm	in	the	Conference	Room	

Jack	Benfield	

Congratulations	to	Jack	Benfield	for	
being	voted	our	Employee	of	the	
Month	for	January.	Jack	is	a	member	
of	our	maintenance	department.	He	
joined	TEAM	LEE	in	2010	in	
Environmental	Services.	Jack	has	
received	many	Shining	Star	
recognitions	for	his	work	on	various	
projects,	his	“I’ll	get	it	done”	work	
ethic	and	positive	attitude.	Jack	is	a	
life	long	Lee	Countian	and	currently	
lives	in	Pucketts	Creek.	
								CONGRATULATIONS	Jack	!!!!	



	

	
4	

Nursing	Notes	–																																																															
I	hope	everyone	has	had	a	great	start	in	2016!	
One	of	the	top	priorities	for	nursing	this	year	is	our	Quality	Measures.		These	
measures	are	found	on	the	Nursing	Home	Compare	website	and	tell	us	where	we	are	
in	relation	to	other	centers	in	the	state	as	well	as	nationwide.		There	are	several	
areas	that	health	centers	are	scored	on	including	pressure	ulcers,	weight	loss,	
restraints	and	psychotropic	medications.	Currently,	Lee	Health	and	Rehab.	is	a	3	star	
center,	which	is	average.	We	want	to	be	better	than	average!	Our	nursing	
department	is	developing	Performance	Improvement	Plans	(PIP’s)	to	target	
concerned		areas,	as	well	as	providing		our	staff	with	additional	education	and	
inservices	to	ensure	compliance.	Our	goals	and	focus	will	be	ensuring	that	we	are	
providing	the	very	best	care	to	our	patients	and	residents.	If	you	have	any	questions	
regarding	our	Quality	Measures,	center	rating,	or	other	concerns,	please	feel	free	to	
stop	by.	
	

Tammie	Yeary,	RN	

Dietary	News	–		
We	extend	a	warm	welcome	to	our	newest	team	member	Tommy	Stapleton.		
	
A	huge	thank	you	to	all	of	the	dietary	staff	that	worked	through	the	snow	and	
inclement	weather.	They	made	special	efforts	to	provide	scrumptious	meals	for	the	
patients	and	residents	AND	made	sure	our	floor	staff	were	well	fed.	We	truly	
appreciate	your	care	and	dedication	to	our	center.		

Activity	Adventures	–	
	
Everyone	is	invited	to	celebrate	Mardi Gras	with	us,	on	Tuesday,	February	9.		The	
staff	are	preparing	floats	or	will	be	dressed	as	performers	for	our	annual	parade	
through	the	center	starting	at	2:30pm.	There	will	be	beads	and	King	Cake	for	all!		
																					Make	plans	now	to	join	us	for	Fat Tuesday	Festivities	



	

	

	

Administration 
Interim Administrator,  Andrew Heishman, NHA 

Interim Administrator, Honor Chriscoe, NHA 

Human Resources Generalist, Sue Reynolds 

 

Business Office 
Business Office Manager, Sherri Gilly 

 

Facilities 
Environmental Services Director, Doris Hatley 

Maintenance Director, Jonathan Mullins 

 

Nursing 
Director of Nursing, Tammie Yeary, RN 

Assistant Director of Nursing, Ashley Jones, RN,BSN 

Nursing Supervisors,  Hannah Farmer, RN 

    Deborah Witt, RN   

    Donna Cluesman, RN 
    Rita Sutton, RN 

 
Wound Care Nurse, Kristi Hornsby, LPN,WCC 

 

Admissions 
Admission/Marketing Coordinator, Karen Mullins             

 

Dining Services 
Dietary Services Director, Tammy Howard, CDM 

 

 

Medical Services 
Medical Director, Dr. John. S. Litton, Jr. 

 

Social Services 
Social Services Director, Vanessa Hammonds, B.Sc. 

Social Service Assistant, Misty McCowan 

 

Recreation, Activities  
& Volunteers 
Activities Director, Laurie Hawkins, ADC 

Activities Assistant, Chanda Mullins 

 

Cornerstone Therapy Services, Inc. 
Steve Garrett, LPTA 

Tonya Clark, MSR:PT 

 


